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  Medical Assistance and Children's Health Programs - Directory of Health Care 
Providers 

 

  
This bill requires the Department of Health and Mental Hygiene (DHMH) to provide 
Medicaid enrollees, individuals eligible for the Children’s Health Insurance Program 
(CHIP), and health care providers with an accurate and reasonably current directory or 
other listing of all available providers:  (1) in written form, made available upon request; 
and (2) on an internet database.    
  
 

Fiscal Summary 
 
State Effect:  The provision of health care provider directories could be handled with 
existing Medicaid resources.     
 
Local Effect:  None. 
  
Small Business Effect:  None. 
  
 

Analysis 
 
Current Law:  Although not required by law, DHMH provides directories of providers 
to new Medicaid and CHIP enrollees. 
 
 

Additional Information 
 
Prior Introductions:  None.       
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Cross File:  SB 637 (Senator Kelley, et al.) – Finance.       
 
Information Source(s):  Department of Health and Mental Hygiene (Board of Nursing, 
Board of Physician Quality Assurance, Boards and Commissions, Medicaid), Department 
of Legislative Services         
 
Fiscal Note History:  
ef/jr 

First Reader – February 20, 2001 
Revised – House Third Reader – March 23, 2001  
 

 
Analysis by:  Susan D. John  Direct Inquiries to: 

John Rixey, Coordinating Analyst 
(410) 946-5510 
(301) 970-5510 

 
 




